
    

 

      

 

     

      

   

               

                

                  

               

              

                

     

              

              

 

    

                  

               

    

 

   

   

 

    

  

  

     

     

        

 

 

Scottish Water Stakeholder Update 

Site: Site Operator: Date: 

Seafield WWTW Veolia 20th May 2019 

WHAT is happening? 

In accordance with the site Odour Management Plan, Seafield WwTW site operators, Veolia, will be 

undertaking planned cleaning work in the grit removal units. The decision has been taken to carry 

out the work now due to a long period where weather conditions have not been favourable. Grit 

removal is an important part of the preliminary treatment process, as it protects equipment from 

increased wear and premature and unplanned failure of assets. The work has been reviewed 

through an Odour Risk Assessment process and notified by Veolia to Scottish Water and regulators. 

WHY are we telling you? 

As part of our ongoing commitment to minimise any inconvenience associated with the operation 

of the treatment works, we recognise the need to maintain open communication with our 

neighbours. 

WHEN is this happening? 

This is work will commence overnight on Tuesday 21st May and will continue until Friday 24th May. 

Work will then continue the work the following week, Tuesday 28th until Friday 31st May. 

WHERE is this happening? 

WHO to contact: 

Stakeholder Development Manager 

bill.elliot@scottishwater.co.uk 

Scottish Water Contact Centre 

0800 0778778 

WEATHER forecast: 

The weather forecast, taken from 

http://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Leith/long.html indicates that conditions will 

be relatively dry with predominantly off shore winds 
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